
 
 
 

 
 
                          Stockholm, 14th of August 2014 
 
 
 
XCounter’s larger shareholders offer SEK 7 per share after the 
AGM voted to delist. 
 
XCounter AB (publ):s (”XCounter” or ”Company”). XCounter is pleased to announce that since the 
shareholders at the AGM the 2nd of May 2014 voted to delist the Company from the Mangold list the 
larger shareholders of XCounter have advised the Company that they are offering SEK 7 per share via 
Mangold Fondkommission. Any shareholders that want to sell at the price SEK 7 per share need to 
contact their broker in order to place a sell order. This offer will stay open until the 19th of September 
2014. After this the Company will delist from the Mangold list and will be removed at the end of 
September. 
 
The Board of Directors of XCounter does not recommend the offer to the shareholders, but neither 
does it advise shareholders against it. The Board believes that XCounter has great potential but also 
believes the company will need additional capital in the near future in order to fulfill this potential. 
 
 
For further information 
Rasmus Ljungwe, Interim CEO, +46 8 622 23 08 
Jean-Philippe Flament, Chairman, +33 7 88 20 64 69 
 
 
XCounter AB in summary  
XCounter AB is a technology leader in direct conversion and photon counting digital X–ray imaging 
for dental, medical and industrial markets targeting to be the leading provider of high-end X-ray 
sensors. The Company’s share is traded at the Mangold List. Mangold Fondkommission AB, 
telephone +46 8 503 015 50. Further information about XCounter AB can be found at 
www.xcounter.se.  
 
 


